
                                  

 

 

Dear Parents, 

Greetings from San Academy, KKN!! 

We hope all of you and your families are safe and healthy. 
 
Your positive feedbacks have been a big motivation for us in all our initiatives. 
 

Our PTA members of 2019-20 have been a constant support in our journey and we whole 
heartedly thank them for helping us to give our best to children. 
 
We invite parent volunteers to nominate their names for forming the new team of PTA for the 

academic year 2020-21. 
 
You may send your name, child's name and class & section, parent contact number and email id, 
to school email address. 

sankam@sanacademy.edu.in 
on or before 25th May 2020(Monday). 
 
Reagards, 

SAN Academy, KKN. 
 

SAN ACADEMY 
KAMAKOTI NAGAR 
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